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It is obvious to any mabcd human that failing to provide necessary medical care to a living, suffering baby is 
both heartbreaking and barbaric. A child born as a result of a failed abortion is a living baby deserving of this 
most basic human right. This is not a matter of belief or political persuasion, but of common decency and 
humanity.  
The Government's most fundamental duty is to preserve the safety of its citizens and protect their basic 
human rights. Allowing babies to die when medical care is available is a failure of a just and humane society.  
If the Government of our nation fails to pabcd this legislation, you will be turning your backs on our most 
vulnerable citizens, our newborn and unwanted babies. Such a decision is effectively the same as legalising 
the dumping of any live-born babies who happen to be unwanted by their parents. Where do you draw the 
line?  
I urge this committee to strongly recommend that Parliament pabcdes this legislation.  
Hello, my name is  and I'm a mother of four. I've also been a teacher for over twenty years, working with 
Australian children from Prep through to Grade 12. It is my belief that every Australian child, no matter their 
age, is worthy of the same respect, care and dignity.  

Sincerely,  

 

 

Unsubscribe - Unsubscribe Preferences 
 

   

 

-




